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Teachers' Day Celebrations enthusiastically concluded at Imperial
International School For Excellence, Khuian Sarwar on September 5, 2024.

Teachers' Day was celebrated with great joy
at our school, paying honour to the legacy
of Dr. Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan. The event
featured inspiring speeches, heartfelt
poems, and beautifully crafted greeting
cards from students, expressing their
gratitude and respect for their teachers.
The Principal, Mrs. Navneet Devgan,
congratulated the teachers and
acknowledged their invaluable
contributions. 

Several educators were honoured for their
dedication, including Ms. Riddhi Laxmi, Ms.
Simran, and Mr. Mandeep Singh Sran. Best
Class In-Charge awards were given to Ms.
Priyanka Ahuja, Mrs. Kuldeep Kaur, and Ms.
Muskan Chugh. Additionally, Ms. Veerpal
Kaur, Ms. Muskan Nagpal, Ms. Aanchal
Gagneja, Ms. Neelkamal, Ms. Navneet Kaur
Walia, and Mr. Gurpreet were recognized for 

their excellence. The school’s director Mr.
Sukhwinder Pal highlighted Dr.
Radhakrishnan’s values, stressing the vital
role of teachers in shaping society.
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